
The Dawg Print 

Jonathan Dayton High School 

139 Mountain Avenue 

Springfield, NJ 07081 

 

 

Dear Prospective Sponsor: 

 

The Editors and Staff of The Dawg Print, the Jonathan Dayton High School newspaper, wish to invite you 

to help support our publication. 

 

The newspaper serves as the voice of the students, and is circulated to the entire JDHS community. We 

take pride in our ability to create a quality paper, and ask that you help us continue to produce the paper. 

 

Your sponsorship will have a positive impact on our efforts. Please take this opportunity to complete the 

form below, and enclose your check made out to “Jonathan Dayton High School.” 

 

Thank you for supporting our paper, and for contributing to the production of a quality student publication. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

The Dawg Print Staff 

 

 

Name: _____________________________________________ 

 

Student’s Name: _____________________________________ 

 

Suggested donation: $25.00 

 

All contributions are gratefully accepted, and sponsors names’ will appear in an issue of the paper. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


